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FIND A BRANCH
WHEREVER YOU ARE

Albuquerque Branch
New Drive-Up Hours

Monday - Thursday
9:00AM - 5:00PM

Friday
9:00AM - 6:00PM

Beginning January 31st

We are now a part of the CO-OP Shared Branch 
Network! This allows our members to make basic 
transactions, like depositing checks, withdrawals,
and making loan payments, at participating 
credit unions. 

LEARN MORE AND
FIND A BRANCH AT
WWW.SANTAFEFCU.COM/SHAREDBRANCH



CU UPDATES

KARLA HAS RETIRED! NEW BRANCH MANAGER
Our Harrison 

Branch Manager, 
Karla Perdue has 

retired after nearly 
25 years of service 

to our credit 
union. We thank 
her for her hard 

work and 
dedication and 

wish her the 
absolute best!

Mistie Allison is 
our new Branch 
Manager at our 

Harrison Branch. 
Congratulations 
Mistie, we know 

you will do a great 
job! 

2022
ANNUAL 
MEETING!

Saturday, April 2nd 
11:00AM - 12:30 PM

We do 
mortgages.

Amarillo High School Cafeteria

, 
due has 
er nearly 

e 

SAVE THE DATE

Sherra will be relocating to our Harrison Branch. We ask 
that you have patience with her during this transition and 

we wish her the best of luck at her new location!



3 TIPS TO 
BATTLE HIGH 
INFLATION

1.) Postpone Large Purchases. Both the car market and 
housing market are super wild right now. Although nobody can 
predict the future, experts suggest waiting until these markets 
cool off before making a large purchase. 

2.) Cut Wasteful Spending. If inflation is breaking your budget, 
try cutting back on some of those non-necessity items. From 
cutting streaming services you’re not using to buying store-
brand foods, there are plenty of ways to cut spending and keep 
your family ahead. 

3.) Look for deals. Sometimes spending a little time searching 
for a good deal or coupon is worth the effort! There are plenty 
of apps out there, like Good RX or Ibotta that can help you save 
money on things you would buy anyway. Additionally, working 
your grocery list around products that are on sale at the grocery 
store can lead to savings that really add up! 

WE RESPECT YOUR RIGHT TO PRIVACY.

For access to our Privacy Policy, go to 
www.santafefcu.com and click on ‘Privacy Policy’ at the 
bottom of the screen. You may also send us a request for 
the complete Privacy Policy to: 
Santa Fe FCU
PO BOX 15088 
Amarillo, Tx 79105

USE BILL PAY TO: 

FREE FOR MEMBERS WITH A SFFCU 
CHECKING ACCOUNT

TRANSFER MONEY TO AND FROM YOUR 
ACCOUNTS AT OTHER FINANCIAL 

INSTITUTIONS

SEND MONEY TO FRIENDS AND FAMILY

PAY YOUR BILLS, ALL IN ONE PLACE

GET THE MOST OUT OF YOUR MOBILE APP

TRANSFER MONEY TO OTHER MEMBERS

OPEN A NEW ACCOUNT

VIEW STATEMENTS

MOVE MONEY WITH BILL PAY



Board of Directors

Supervisory 
Committee
Mike Blevins

Stephen Depaulo
Angie Foster
Patrick Perea
John Simms

Your Team

Lewis Brown
Larry Fassauer
Collin Fowler
Dusty Kemp

Dennis Mustoe
Mike Poole

David Reese
Anna Thoreson

Billy West

LOCATIONS

Amarillo
Downtown Branch

1422 S. Harrison St
Amarillo, TX 79101

Phone: 806-373-0736
Fax: 806-322-0062

Hillside Branch
7600 Hillside Rd

Amarillo, TX 79119
Phone: 806-373-0736

Fax: 806-373-0767

Hours
Lobby: 9:00AM-5:00PM M-F

Drive-Up: 7:30AM-6:00PM M-F

Albuquerque
7101 Jefferson St NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109
Phone: 505-345-6450

Fax: 505-344-6439

Hours
Lobby: 9:00AM-5:00PM M-F

Drive-Up: 9:00AM-5:00PM M-Th
9:00AM-6:00PM F

HOLIDAYS/CLOSURES

January 17th
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

February 21st
President’s Day

All Branches (Toll Free)
1-800-733-2804

PROTECTING 
YOURSELF

Unfortunately, with harder financial times also come big scams. Ensure that you are only putting 
your debit/credit card information into safe and secure websites. Look for: a lock icon to the left 
of the website in the address bar, a website that starts with https:// (the s is the important part), 

and a privacy policy. While this may not prevent all online fraud, it can deter quite a few 
scammers from getting your information! 

All funds are federally insured up to $250,000 by 
National Credit Union Administration. All loans are 
subject to credit approval and information may be 

reported to the credit bureaus. For further information, 
please visit www.santafefcu.com

SAVING BIG
The holidays are over, but that doesn’t 
mean they won’t be around again next 
year. If you felt financially frustrated the 
past few months, try getting your 
saving plan in place now! Putting back 
$100 a month will net you $1200 by 
December. We can even set the saving 
up on auto transfer so you don’t have 
to think about it! 

GO TO YOUR PHONE’S MOBILE 
WALLET TO GET STARTED

Have you added your 
card to Apple Pay or 
Google Pay yet? 




